
Eastwood Baptist Church 

Weekly News Update 

19th July 2020 

Zoom Gatherings 

We have been having a great time spiri-
tually and socially on Zoom! It has been 
wonderful to see you all and we have 
been impressed that so many of you 
have given it a go. Meeting together is 
one of those things that define us as 
Baptists! 
 

If you are logging onto our Zoom meet-
ings with your computer, please use the 
links that Val is emailing out. 
 

If you want to call in, which some of you 
are doing,  

please call 0330 088 5830  

which is charged at a local rate. 
 

Wednesday Prayer note new number 

for 22nd July 

Meeting ID 874 3252 0589                 

 followed by password 398166                          
fol  

Sunday After Service Coffee 

Meeting ID: 833 8528 8822 

 followed by the password 823421 

Let’s Pray! 

 

 For Doris and Trevor as they support their niece who is 
awaiting a care package so she can go home and be with 

her family.  

 Pray for wisdom for our leadership team as they plan for all 

that God has in store for our future.. 

 As the Pike family prepare to leave pray for blessing and 

peace at this exciting but stressful time. 

 For Gwen struggling to find a home help and experiencing  

more back pain as she is doing too much 

 Pray for peace for Gareth and Christine for the challenges 

they face as scan results are awaited. 

 For June Pearman and the acute pain she has in her feet, 
for the visits from the community nurse and Doctor that she 

might have some relief. 

 Thank God for the improvement George is experiencing and 

that I this may continue 

 For Mark Jeffrey struggling with various medical  issues. 

 Thank God that Janice Terson and Pauline Warnes are re-

covering well. 

 We are thankful that Moira’s Mum is out of hospital and her 

tests proved negative 

Goodbye and God Bless our Pike family are leaving us. 

We have come to the last weekend with Darren, Melanie, Daisy, Molly and Thomas and will be 

starting a new roles at Bromley Baptist Church. Our journey with them since February 2011 has 

been an amazing adventure which we thank our Lord Jesus Christ for.  During this time Darren 

and Melanie they have given their support, teaching, love, commitment, introduced so many 

new ideas,  Daisy, Molly and Thomas have grown into wonderful young people before our eyes 

and helped with so many of EBC activities.  We wish them well and that they will be greatly 

blessed with all that lies ahead of them.   On behalf of us all THANK YOU, DARREN, MELANIE, 

DAISY, MOLLY AND THOMAS.    Val Statt EBC Church Secretary. 

THE READING FOR THE SERVICE ON 

SUNDAY 19TH WILL BE:  

Hebrews chapter 13:1-8 



Contact Details 

Minister In Training: Jo Hellenbrand: 
07810713415 

Val Statt: Church Secretary:01702 512991 

Email: enquiries@eastwoodbaptist.org.uk 

Church Address: Nobles Green Road, Eastwood, 

Val’s 

Joke of the week! 

A Dachshund walks into a telegraph office, picks up a 
blank form, and writes: "Woof. Woof. Woof. Woof. 
Woof. Woof. Woof. Woof. Woof." 

The clerk looks over the paper for a minute before 
telling the dog, "You know, there are only nine words 
here. You could add another 'Woof' for the same 
price." 

The Dachshund shakes his head at the clerk in disbe-
lief. "But that would make no sense at all." 

 

“Perfect love casts out fear” 1John 4:18 

When I understand something of God’s love for me as a sinner, I 
respond with a love for Christ that includes feelings and emo-
tions. But emotions come and go and we must not allow them to 
mislead us.  

God loves me whether I ‘feel it’ or not. Christians who gauge 
their relationship with Christ only by their feelings seldom have a 
stable spiritual life. What makes the difference?                          
One word: commitment.  

Feelings come and go but commitment stays. We who have com-
mitted our lives to Christ may feel joy, gratitude, love and so on 
but, even when we don’t have these feelings, our commitment 
keeps us true to Christ.  

This commitment not only helps to keep us faithful to Christ 
when we don’t feel like it; it also keeps away negative emotions 
such as doubt and fear. 

From “Hope for Each Day” Billy Graham 

 

Social Media 
 

Follow us on Facebook to 
keep up to date with what is 
going on. 

Eastwood Baptist Church 
(look for the logo) 

YouTube: Sunday Morning – 
a Link will be sent out on 
Sunday mornings.  

 “Our Brigade children met an amazing lady 

called Ada, who will be 106 in August. We 

would like to make a card with pictures and 

messages so if you would like to send her a 

birthday message and draw a picture please  

post them through the church letter box or 

take a photo and email it  to 

jo@eastwoodbaptist.org.uk. Many thanks”  

Bible Studies 

If you would like to receive a weekly Bible study 

via e mail or receive a hard copy please do ask 

for it by emailing  Val or  telephoning Rosie  

secretary@eastwoodbaptist.org.uk             

01702 528880 

mailto:enquiries@eastwoodbaptist.org.uk

